
 

 

 News from the Principal  Monday 11th September 

Global Gathering  

Last Tuesday, a group of Year 5 and 6 students attended Global Gathering. The Global 

Gathering event aims to:  

 

Å Provide opportunities for positive inter -cultural contact between students  

Å Develop understanding and respect for people from different cultures  

Å Create and strengthen links between local schools  

Å Celebrate and enjoy the rich cultural diversity of schools within the eastern region  

 

Our students joined 70 other students to listen to Mr Arbup Peters, who is a Koorie Education 

Coordinator for our Region. He welcomed us all with a traditional ôWelcome to Countryõ and 

taught us some aboriginal words. Students then completed a range of hands on activities for 

creative expression, mindfulness, positive health and interactive games. What a fantastic 

day!  



 

 
 

House Athletics Carnival  

On Thursday we held our House Athletics Carnival at Yarra Ranges Athletics track at 

Morrison Reserve. This was an excellent venue and gave all our students the experience of 

competing in a variety of Athletics events using professional facilities. Our original House 

Athletics Day was postponed due to poor weather, so we were determined to make sure 

the students didnõt miss out! It was wonderful to see many parents pop in during the day to 

help cheer on the students. Congratulations to all the students for their excellent behaviour 

and keenness to participate in the events. Thanks to Mr Stella who did a great job in 

organising the event and to all the staff who supervised events on the day.  

 

Congratulations  

On behalf of the school community I would like to congratulate Mr Tyler Sonsini and his 

partner, Bridie on the birth of their new baby boy, Leo.  I am sure you will all join me in 

wishing them a lifetime of love, health, laughter  and happiness together.  

 

Uniform  

At our last School Council meeting, we updated our uniform policy. The wearing of a 

common uniform unites the student body and creates a combined spirit. Pembrokeõs 

uniform signifies to the community the values of the school and the pride of the students. 

We will be focusing on different aspects of the school uniform each week. Students will be 

given friendly reminders while the changes are being introduced. Our focus this week is 

about wearing the school colours. Our school colours are aqua blue and navy. Students are 

discouraged from wearing other coloured t -shirts underneath their school uniform. If 

students are cold, they are encouraged to wear a long sleeve polo, rugby jumper or polar 

fleece. These are all available for purchase at the school office.  

 

Traffic Changes  

Pedestrians, please use the green entry gate near the crossing. We no longer wish for 

pedestrians to be entering through the front carpark. These changes have been made with 

the safety of your children in mind. Please do not park your car too close to the school 

crossing. Parking is available each side of the ôNo Standingõ signs.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enrolments  

A reminder that if you know anyone in our local area who has a child at Kindergarten this 

year and is planning to start school next year, please encourage them to come to the 

school for a tour.  

 

Yours in education  

Megan Ganter  

Principal  



 

 



 

 


